OPSTF Report to ROS


The OPSTF did not meet in April.  The OPSTF presented a recommended change to the Planning Guides regarding transmission loading levels to be used when planning system improvements.  This recommendation was approved at the April 11 ROS meeting and is now being developed into a Revision Request by the PLWG.


At the next ROS meeting, the OPSTF expects to provide a completed issues matrix along with a recommendation that the task force be disbanded.
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